
From: Farmer, Andrea - FNS
To: Mouw, Traci - FNS
Subject: FW: Federal Register Notice: Summer Food Site Locations for State Agencies - Thank you for your comment
Date: Friday, December 21, 2018 3:45:12 PM

From: Farmer, Andrea - FNS <andrea.farmer@fns.usda.gov> 
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 3:45 PM
To: Farmer, Andrea - FNS <andrea.farmer@fns.usda.gov>
Subject: Federal Register Notice: Summer Food Site Locations for State Agencies - Thank you for
your comment

Thank you for your comment on the Federal Register Notice: Summer Food Site Locations for
State Agencies (Docket Number: FNS-2018-0030).  All public comments will be taken into
consideration and addressed in the information collection request submitted to OMB.  When
the information collection request is submitted to OMB, a 30 Day Notice will be published in
the Federal Register announcing its submission.  The submission, with responses to public
comments, will be available at www.reginfo.gov.  In this case, the public comments must be
fully addressed under question 8 in the supporting statement submitted to OMB.

Andrea L. Farmer, M.S., R.D.
Chief, Community Meals Branch
Policy and Program Development Division
Child Nutrition Programs
USDA Food & Nutrition Service
703-305-2470
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